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31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 4th April  

As I mentioned in my letter on Friday, we are pleased to announce that we will be holding our second 
non-uniform day of the year on Friday 4th April, the last day of term. Students are invited to come to 
school in their own clothing instead of their usual uniform.  

In support of our local community and Parkinson’s UK, we kindly ask for a donation of £1.  

To ensure the day is appropriate and enjoyable for everyone, we ask students to follow these 
clothing rules: 

• No short shorts or skirts 
• No crop tops 
• No low-cut tops 
• No offensive logos or slogans  

We appreciate your support in helping students adhere to these rules while still enjoying the non-
uniform day. If we feel that a student is inappropriately dressed, we will contact home in order to 
rectify this as soon as possible.  

I also would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support during this term. It 
has been another long term but we have made continual steps of improvement within the academy 
in our aim to give our students a first-class education. This would not be possible without your support. 
Thank you.  

Wishing you and your family a happy Easter.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mr J Morris 

Vice Principal  


